www.norlindental.com.au

Dear Dental Professional,

RE: CHRISTMAS DISCOUNT OFFER & HOLIDAY TIMES
Like many retailers today, Norlin Dental has become an “internet business”, but we retain “old & tested” ways of servicing our customers as well.
In short, we always love a phone-call from you!
We also like you to have a go at using our 24/7 all week internet service!
So until the end of January 2018, all NB NOVA 100-bur pack orders lodged at www.norlindental.com.au will entitle you to a free 10-bur bonus pack!
Yes, until 31st January 2018, simply by using www.norlindental.com.au you can select a free 10 bur-pack with every 100 bur-pack of NB NOVA FG-burs ordered.
But, our internet system is not 100% clever yet..(surprise?!).. So when you claim a “free 10-pack” with any 100-pack ordered, it will add the usual $29.50 / 10-pack charge! Please ignore this amount because your automatic email ORDER COPY is only for your reference. The actual INVOICE will deduct this $29.50 /10-pack charge.
 
RE: CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY
Our 24/7 all week internet service is always available, but our reception and order-dispatch service will take a rest from Friday 22th December and reopen Monday 22 January to take your phone calls and despatch orders.

Thank you for supporting NORLIN-DENTAL! We have been in business since 1986 and ONLY because of ongoing support from Dental Professionals like you!  We appreciate your trust in our unique and quality dental products – only from Norlin Dental, Australia. 
Season’s Greetings and a Happy 
& Healthy New Year 2018!
